



Mr Jonathan Haycock Housemaster of St Cuthbert's Email: st.cuthberts@ellesmere.com

8th September 2022

Dear Parent,

I am writing to inform you that your son's House Outing Trip this year will be on Thursday 15th September 2022. Year 11 pupils will be visiting Rednal Paintball Centre and pupils from Years 9 and 10 will be playing laser tag at Black Hawk Laser Games in Oswestry. Food will be provided at both venues. The cost of each activity and food will be paid for by the House, although in the case of paintballing your son may want to bring a little extra money to purchase additional ammunition.

Your son will be expected to attend and if this is the case then you do not need to do anything further. If your son is **UNABLE** to attend please email me directly on <u>st.cuthberts@ellesmere.com</u>. Please note that if your son is unable to attend then he would need to be collected from College by 4:00pm, as there will not be any staff here after this time to supervise him.

We aim to return to the College at around 7.00 - 7.30pm with Year 11 students. Return time for Years 9 and 10 can only be confirmed when I know final numbers, but will be between 9.00 - 9:30pm at the latest. If you could kindly return notice of **non-attendance** by 7.00pm Sunday 11th September 2022 it would be much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406